
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A little extra … 

St Anne’s Catholic Primary School  
Extra-curricular celebration 2021 

By Mrs J. Preston 

As previously mentioned, at St 
Anne’s we aim to provide as many 
extra-curricular opportunities as we 
can to enable the children to 
discover and develop their interests. 
We have been delighted that 
restrictions have been lifted slowly 
to give the children the chance to 
attend Covid safe sporting events 
with their peers from their year 
group bubble.  
 
We have made great links with 
Ormskirk Tennis Club and we now 
have children from Years 1-6 
attending high quality tennis 
sessions before and after school.  
 
The Y4 children took part in a golf 
tournament at Hurleston Hall. 
Watch out Rory McIlroy! 
 

 
 
Our youngest children in EYFS are 
currently enjoying the Mini-
Wheelers, while our oldest children 
are enjoying Bikeability. 
 

 

Congratulations to the Year 6 boys 
and girls who took part in the 
football tournament at Ormskirk C 
of E. They were outstanding in the 
way they performed and the way 
they conducted themselves. We 
were very proud of them! 
 

 
 
The Y3 boys and girls have certainly 
been entering into the spirit of the 
nation at Football Club after school 
on Mondays.   
 

 
 
There is no better way to start the 
weekend than with a refreshing run. 
Huge thanks to Mr Bates & Mrs 
Walker for organising Y6 Friday 
evening running club. They are so 
proud of the progress that the 
children have made. Keep running! 
 
The upper KS2 children could not 
fail to be motivated by the royal 

marine, amputee and world record 
10k athlete Andy Grant who came 
to share his inspiring story. Always 
remember his key message, 
children … dream big! 
 

 
 
We would also like to extend our 
thanks to Mr Rawlinson & Mr Cairns 
for continuing to nurture and 
develop our keen musicians, while 
following the Covid guidance so 
carefully. We now have 30 children 
from years 2 - 6 enjoying guitar 
lessons; and many children taking 
singing, piano and flute lessons.  
 
At St Anne’s we are truly blessed 
with some amazing, talented artists. 
A group of Year 6 children are 
currently working together to 
develop our playground area with 
portraits of inspiring athletes, such 
as Jessica Ennis-Hill.  

 
The Year 2 children have entered a 
competition to design a piece of eco 
art, using bottle tops, to display 
next to Willow Woods, as a pledge 
to look after the wildlife in our 
school grounds.  
 


